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WELLAND ANNOUNCES CORPORATE LEADERSHIP REORGANIZATION 

Welland, ON – Welland City Council approved the reorganization of its Corporate Leadership 
Team at its meeting last night. The objective of the reorganization is to ensure a strong liaison 
between Council and the Corporate Leadership Team is maintained to advance the City’s 
strategic priorities.  

The changes are effective immediately and the details are as follows: 

• Sherri-Marie Millar has been appointed Director of Infrastructure Services 
• Grant Munday has been appointed Director of Planning and Development Services 
• Lina DeChellis has been appointed Manager of Economic Development  
• Rachelle Larocque has been appointed Manager of Planning Services 

 

“The Corporate Leadership Team plays an integral role in the management and oversight of the 
corporation,” said Interim CAO, Steve Zorbas. “I am confident in the talents that each team 
member brings to their role and look forward to working collaboratively with them to support 
the City’s goals and objectives.” 
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